VOTE YES to SB2155. It is simple, wildlife are a public resource in the United States. We have no kings in this country
who own the wildlife. We the people shall have the right to hunt. Make more pronghorn tags available to North Dakota
residents. Landowners can apply for tags, just like the rest of us.



